Responsibilities of Bridging the Gaps Faculty Mentors
· Help the student define their research project, including setting reasonable goals. It is not expected that the student will create their own independent study.

· Supervise the student in his/her project, including meetings to assess the student’s progress toward achieving the goals of the project. Each student is expected to spend ~8 hours each week day immersed in his/her research study. If you are away for an extended period of time (vacation), please ensure that your student will be supervised and engaged in their project. 
· Monitor that the student adheres to timelines relating to his/her formal presentation of their perspective research that will be take place on the final day of the program, Friday, August 3, 2012.  Each student should submit an abstract by July 20th and the poster ready to be printed by August 1st.  
· It is considered inherent in your role as a mentor that your relationship with the student will include some training in critical analysis of relevant literature as well as the validity of the student’s methods, results and analyses of the project. It is well understood that an 8 week time frame is certainly not sufficient to conduct and complete a research project. However, please be creative in designing a small project that students can complete by August 3, 2012. 
· Please feel free to organize social activities that will serve to create a meaningful relationship with your student.  

· Bear in mind that the ultimate goal of the program is to provide a nurturing environment that will entice your student to pursue his/her medical or graduate studies at Keck. 

Important Dates to Remember:
June 11th – First day of program, welcome festivities

July 27th – Poster Abstract Due

August 1st – Poster submitted for printing

August 3rd – Poster presentation day and closing events

